
 

 
 
 

 COMMUNIQUÉ No. 75 – FEBRUARY 10, 2023  

 INFORMATION  

  

 

To members of pastoral teams,   

To priests, deacons, PCLs, LPAs,   

To the faithful active in their communities,  

To members of religious communities,   

To Archdiocesan staff,  

   

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

 

The following are some recent items of interest for the life and mission of our Church: 

 

1. Diocesan road-work project for synodal and missionary transformation 

 

As you are aware, we are pursuing our synodal approach of “See-Listen, Discern, to better Serve,” for a 

more synodal and missionary Church in Montreal. 

 

I would ask you to read this update on the progress of our road-work project and to circulate the 

information through your networks : Link here 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the facilitation procedure previously announced is now ready to roll out! 

The Facilitation Document will be uploaded on the diocesan microsite within a few days: microsite link. 

 

You are invited to an introductory presentation of this resource designed to enable you to identify, as a 

group, which areas to concentrate on and avenues of missionary activities to explore for your particular 

context and for our diocesan Church as a whole. 

 

It’s a date! The videoconference will be held via Teams on Wednesday, February 22, 2023. 

French  – 10:00 a.m.: Teams link 

English – 11:00 a.m.: Teams link 

 

If you have any problems connecting to the videoconference, please communicate with 

Mme Marie-Josée Duval at: mjduval@diocesemontreal.org 

 

We look forward to seeing you again! 

  

https://microsites.diocesemontreal.org/microsites/synode/wp-content/uploads/sites/50/2023/01/Synod_CommJan2023_ENG.pdf
https://microsites.diocesemontreal.org/microsites/synode/home/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OWU4OTNhYzktZjE4Mi00YzA2LWI5YjItNWY2NTNkNmFkMTQ5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22fe5fe498-7a7f-424d-9e6a-7535666b315f%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22b67ed672-7ce4-4883-a53d-386cef1c72fa%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ODU0ZGVmYmMtYzQ5Yi00Y2E4LTllNzQtYzA3NGU0ZTBlZDA0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22fe5fe498-7a7f-424d-9e6a-7535666b315f%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22b67ed672-7ce4-4883-a53d-386cef1c72fa%22%7d
mailto:mjduval@diocesemontreal.org


 

2. News regarding Confirmations 

 

Below you will find the updated list of Confirmation Ministers for 2023.  This list will be available on 

the website of the Office for Faith Education shortly. 

 

Archbishop/Bishops 

Most Rev. Christian Lépine 

Most Rev. Alain Faubert 

Most Rev. Frank Leo 

Most Rev. Émilius Goulet 

Most Rev. Robert Harris 

 

Episcopal vicars 
Fr. Harry Célestin 

Fr. Raymond Lafontaine 

Fr. Pierangelo Paternieri 

 

Other Ministers 

Msgr. Francis John Coyle 

Msgr. Jean Fortier 

Mr. Jorge Humberto Pacheco Rojas 

Fr. Alain Vaillancourt 

Mr. Charles Langlois 

 

*********** 

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, I wish you in advance a joyous beginning of the Lenten Season! 

 
In Jesus the Saviour, 

 

 
 † Alain Faubert, VG  

  Auxiliary Bishop of Montreal  

 


